
Contact Name: Jan Debnam

Tel No: 023 8028 5588

E-mail: jan.debnam@nfdc.gov.uk

Date: 6 September 2018

NOTIFICATION OF PORTFOLIO HOLDER DECISION

On 6 September 2018, Cllr Rickman, the Leader of the Council, made the following decision.  
Any member of the Council, who is not a Portfolio Holder, who considers that this decision 
should be reviewed should give notice to the Monitoring Officer (Grainne O’Rourke) (in 
writing or by e-mail) to be received ON OR BY THURSDAY 13 SEPTEMBER 2018.

Details of the documents the Portfolio Holder considered are attached.

DECISION:

That the Council should be included in the Hampshire-wide Business Rate Pilot for 2019/20, 
subject to a Section 151 Officer sign off of the final bid, in consultation with the Portfolio 
Holder of Finance, Corporate Services and Improvement.

REASON(S):

As set out in the report considered by the Leader.

ANY ALTERNATIVE OPTIONS CONSIDERED AND REJECTED:

As set out in the report considered by the Leader.

CONFLICTS OF INTEREST DECLARED:

None

For Further Information Please Contact:

Alan Bethune
Head of Finance (S151)
Tel:  023 8028 5588
E-mail:  alan.bethune@nfdc.gov.uk

mailto:alan.bethune@nfdc.gov.uk

